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Rabbi Yehuda Ades,

The Rabbi Unterman Prize
"In Honor of Torah" awarded
to Menahem Yedid.

The 5752 Rabbi Unterman Prize "In
Honor of Torah" was awarded to the Hon.
Chaiman of the Center for Heritage of
Aleppo Jewry, Menachem Yedid.

The Simhat Yom Tov Yeshiva arranged a
special gathering marking the event,
honoring Menachem Yedid, at the Ohel
Isracl Synagogue, Ben Yehuda Street, Tel
Aviv, where Mr. Yedid serves as
Chairman,
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Many rabbis and imporiant personages,
including Rabbi Isracl Yefet and Rabbi
Yehuda Ades graced the gathering with
their participation and words of welcome
on topical issues.
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Arazim on Kol Israel

The Drama Arazim concerning the Arab
Section of the Palmach in Beirut, in the
first two years of the Stawe’s existence,
was broadcast on Kol Israel in two pans
on February 15 and 12, 1992. The heroes
of the drama include many from Aleppo.
The author of the drama was Amnon
Shamoush. It was produced and directed
by Naday Ben-Yehuda.
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Menachem Yedid showing artwork from
“Aleppo of Tolismen” of Avraham Shemi 1o
Mrs. Rachel Gindi. between them: Shlomo
Toussia Cohen.
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ShlomoToussia Cohen, Rachel and Jack
Gindi with the Aleppo codex facsimile.

Festive Reception for Rachel
and Jack Gindi of Los
Angeles

A festive reception was held at the offices
of Aleppo Heritage Center on June 16,
1992, in honor of Rachel and Jack Gind1
of Los Angeles, at which the couple were
awarded certificates of recognition for
their contribution to the Aram Tzoba
project and also luxurious numbered
facsimile edition of the Aram Tzoba
Keter.



